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Annual Program Highlights

Bowie EEA presented 3of the state programs, opting to skip "Beekeeping" as we had presented
asimilar program county-wide a few years back.

In addition to the state programs, we take input from members for programs of interest A
couples of favorites:

*A book review by member Mary Whatley is an annual tradition. Always entertaining. Mary's
selections range from romance to mystery.

'Member Sheila Schindler spoke of her ongoing business relationship with an Amish family of
basket makers from Iowa. She shared what she has learned about the Amish way of life and
traditions.

We were able to go on 2 field trips this year:

*ln Decatur, we toured the Wise County Heritage Museum located in the former Northwest
Baptist College built in 1893. Each room features different exhibits such as fossils and artifacts
mercantile and The Lost Battalion.

•In the spring we toured Color Orchids in Nocona. Built in 2020, the company will triple in size
soon with additional greenhouses. Color Orchids supplies more than 15 varieties of orchids to
upscale supermarkets and florists throughout the Northwest.

Bowie EEA donated monthly to 2continuing service projects:

*God's Table, hosted by Freewill Baptist Church along with the support of other civic
organizations, church groups and individuals, provides meals 6nights aweek serving 75-100
meals.

Bowie M.ssion is opened once aweek to distribute boxed food to approximately 300
.nd.v.duals As aresult of the generosity ofthese services, they are often left with limited food
in stock following the holidays. Bowie EEA donated $1227.00 to "Restock the Pantry"-our
focus holiday service project for the year.


